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Brothers, 
   Due to the recent Covid 19 surge, all activities, other than mass and other regularly 
scheduled church activities (funerals, confession etc) have been cancelled. Therefore, 
our Degree Exemplification scheduled for December 6th has been cancelled until 
further notice. I will inform everyone as soon as I hear otherwise. 
   We have begun to distribute the Christmas Seals after the week-end masses, and will 
continue to do so until all are distributed. Each member will receive a packet in the mail 
and you should receive it within the next week. 
   We received a request from Brother Mike Stobba for a donation to support the 
building of a fire pit on church property. This is an Eagle Scout project from our own 
troop, but due to our inability to raise funds as we have in the past, the request has 
been tabled and will be discussed further in the near future. 
   The subject of our yearly Christmas party was then discussed. It was decided by all 
present at the meeting to cancel this year’s event due to the Covid 19 concerns. 
However, a suggestion was brought forward and agreed by all that we donate the 
money normally spent individually for the party to a worthy cause. So here is the 
information for that worthy cause.       
             Make check payable to ...Saint Vincent De Paul-OLMC 
             On the memo line write.... Saint Teresa Church 
              Mail your donation to ......Robert Burnos 
                                                       10080 Timbarra Court 
                                                        Wexford Pa 15090 
   What could be more worthy than our own St Vincent De Paul group, and I thank all, in 
advance for your support. 
   As I mentioned at our zoom meeting there will be a Knight of the Year presentation 
this year even though it has been a most troubling and stressful year for many 
Brothers.  



   It was also suggested that we take up our yearly donation of personal hygiene items 
for a local woman’s shelter as we would do every year at our Christmas party .If you 
wish to do so I have much room in my garage and will be happy to collect and hold 
them there. My address is...112 Heidcrest Drive 
                                    Pittsburgh Pa 15237  
                                    Phone 412-364-9339 or Cell 412-527-8573  
   Let me know when you are coming so that I can be there to open the door. 
 
   Our next Zoom meeting is Monday December 14th. Rosary is at 7:15 and the meeting 
starts at 7:30. Brother Bob Musgrave puts a great deal of time and effort to arrange for 
our Zoom meetings and it would be helpful and informative to all if more Brothers took 
the time to take part. It's our last meeting of the year so do your best to stay informed 
and join with us.  
 
  
Fraternally yours, 
Jay Kerr  
Grand Knight 
 
                                       
  
                                   UP COMING MEETING SCHEDULE  
              The December Business meeting will be as stated above.  
 

    

                                                            

 NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS  
                                         
November 4 – Tom Hartman 
November 9 – Bob Musgrave 
November 13 – Henry Kmiecik 
November 20 – Gerry Kunic 
                                                                                                
                                                                                                                                           
  


